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Committee members and chair, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit my comments on this bill. I am in complete 

support of in -person voting. To restore complete faith in the voting system it should 

return to in-person voting. There has been too many instances of fraudulent voters on 

both sides that has shaken the beliefs of Oregonians in fair elections. I believe the 

only way to let people have faith in the system is to return to the bygone days. 

Arguments that citizens cannot make it to voting booths is untrue in my opinion. And 

honestly if that is the issue government could help with rides at that time. Citizens are 

able to make it to the store for food, to the bank for money and to all other important 

appointments in their lives and voting is one that Oregonians will also make it to.  


